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I would like to thank you for the time and effort you put into arranging the meeting 
with the civilian staff during my visit to the Fourteenth District on August 17, 2017. I 
greatly appreciated your flexibility in adjusting the meeting time and location to 
accommodate my schedule changes. I was pleasantly surprised to see that many of the 
civilian staff members were able to attend the meeting and thought their feedback was 
very insightful. I plan to use some of the discussion points to inform future meetings of 
the SES Civilian Advisory Council. Thank you for your demonstrated leadership and 
coordination of this esteemed group. I look forward to working with you in the future. 

With sincere thanks, 
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DANA S. TULIS 

SES, U.S. Coast Guard 
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c/o C4IT Division (dt) 
300 Ala Moana Blvd., Room 9-236 
Honolulu, HI 96850-4982 


